To whom it may concern,

| strongly support Bill H7382.

Bill H7382 would reduce the limits on renting which would open up housing options for URI students.
The housing limit of 3 unrelated people per rental unit is causing a housing crisis for URI students. URI
does not have enough housing for all the students who want to live on campus. | have seen and heard
that students from Rhode Island and out of state are seriously considering transferring because they

can't find housing near campus (specifically Narragansett and South Kingstown).

In addition, some of the rental units that are available are unaffordable because you have a house with
4 or 5 bedrooms that can only be rented to 3 students. This eliminates housing for hundreds of students.

Please support House Bill H7382. Thank you.
Respectfully,

Lisa McManus
North Kingstown, RI



